WOMEN’S NEWSLETTER AUGUST 2022

Hello Ladies, the July Red Tee competitions for this
year have finished. Please see the results below.
Hopefully the wet and cold wintery days are behind
us and we can look forward to warm, dry sunny days
in August.

MARY HARRIS TROPHY

Congratulations to Jennifer Cho 39 Stableford Points
the winner of the Mary Harris Trophy. She was
followed by Annette McKeogh 37 and Hanneke
Schoneveld 36.

PHYL PAGE TROPHY

Congratulations to Linda Sumner 37 followed by
Robyn Gillespie, Margaret Duncan and Lyn Taylor all
on 36.

RED TEE RINGERS

This years Winner is Jennifer Cho 73, second Robyn
Gilliespie 73 on count back, third Mel Brew 76.

POLLOCK TEAM UPDATE

Our Pollock Cup team got off to a good start with
their first round played at Avondale against
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Clearwater. The team had a convincing 6-0 win in
beautiful warm, sunny conditions. The course was
very wet after all of the rain we have been having,
but this did not stop our team from playing some
fabulous golf.

There are more teams in the competition this year,
which is what the Pollock Cup needs and some top
Canterbury players involved, so there will be some
tough matches out there this season.

Catherine Bell led the way with a 7/6 win, Olive Tapu
5/4, Mel Newburn 3/2, Nicky Webb 5/4, Mel Brew 6/4
and Jennifer Cho 1 up.

Thanks so much to our wonderful caddies. The team
is so lucky to have you out there. Your support and
encouragement is very much appreciated.

Next Sunday we play Waimairi Beach at Russley.
Fingers crossed for more good weather and playing
conditions.

Mel Brew and Robyn Gilliespie - Managers

Thanks to Anthony Doyle who gave our Pollock
Team a head start with free coaching lessons.
Please support the team. You can find dates, venues
and results click here.

We are wishing the Pollock Team all the best and
good luck defending the Cup.

% Foot Science
nternational

] AMICUS . A& B o Yy Hunterhome

ilf BeCa Canon



http://www.canterburygolf.co.nz/interclub/canterbury-womens/pollock-cup/

100 POLLOCK CUP GAMES

Mel Newburn has been honoured by
Canterbury Golf
with a badge for
playing in 100 |
Pollock Cup
games. This is a
fantastic
achievement.
Well done Mel.

Mixed Nine Hole Group News

The winner of Lee Cowlishaw Trophy for June/July
was Janet Sweetman. This trophy is awarded to the
player with the best three stableford scores over two
months. Congratulations Janet.

Instead of golf on a wet Thursday recently, we met in
The Links to celebrate Margot Christie's birthday.
The catering staff served us individual Devonshire
tea which was beautifully served and tasted
delicious!

The group of Nine Hole players who attended the
Mix and Mingle enjoyed the lunch and the
opportunity to meet with the 18 hole players.

Wendy Hollyer - Convenor

WAITLIST OPTION

Online tee time booking gives you the option of a
waitlist, if there is no tee time left. Click on the waitlist
icon, a new window opens. Select the time you
would like to play that day and if there is a
cancellation you will receive a notification with a
confirmation of your automatically booked tee time.

CLUB APP - TURN ON NOTIFICATIONS

A lot of you have downloaded our new Club App and
enjoy the simplicity of it. The App is more compact
than our Website. Very easy to look up events &
results, book a tee time, read newsletters and most
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importantly get notifications.

How to download the app. Go to the AppStore /
GooglePlay

Search for Club Apps NZ and look for the icon

ol

SAVE THE DATE

23 August (Tuesday) Cowlishaw Cup - Pumphrey
Cup - Manuhiri Cup. Sign up sheet is in the
Cloakroom

22 September (Thursday) AGM

Good Golfing and keep warm,
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Women’s Club Captain

Email: ChristchurchGolfLadies@gmail.com
Phone: 021-111 6120
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